
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sgcps.org 
 

 

Newsletter 23rd April 2021  

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

The sun has been shining this week and we have 

made good use of the outside areas. You will 

have noticed that we are having a canopy 

constructed beside our school hall. This will 

provide much needed shade during these 

summer months.   

Our Year 4 children started their Clarinet First 

Access project led by NMPAT this week. They 

thoroughly enjoyed their first session and we look 

forward to seeing their new skills develop.  

We are currently recruiting two parent governors. 

I’m sure within our community there will be many 

with skills that could be utilised. Please do look out 

for the separate letter that is being sent about the 

Governor elections.  

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Best Wishes 

                                    Mrs Yuen 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Nursery and Reception children enjoyed watching and 

waiting for the new chicks to hatch.  Now they are really 

excited about learning how to care for and look after them!  

Geography across the school 

Our talented artists from across the school 

created amazing artwork images, based on 

well-known landmarks around the British Isles. 

  

 

 

 

 

                             

      . . . and an Easter Garden  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Term 

Term Starts: 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Half Term: 

Monday 15 - 19 February 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 26 March 2021 

Summer Term 

Term Starts: 

Monday 12 April 2021 

May Bank Holiday 

Monday 3 May 

Half Term: 

31 May - 4 June 2021 

Term Ends: Friday 16th July 2021 

 

Term Dates 

 

Fluffy chicks at school! 

 

Children in Nursery also created this 

beautiful Easter Garden in their 

outside play area! 

Parent Governor Vacancies 
 

We are currently seeking two new Parent 

Governors to serve across the two schools, 

St Gregory’s and St Mary’s, as part of the St 

Gregory’s and St Mary’s Local Academy 

Committee. 

Do you have skills or an interest in serving 

our school community? If so please see the 

attached letter. 

As part of our robust safeguarding 

procedures all Governors are subject to an 

enhanced DBS Safeguarding check and 

must agree to the Governors’ Code of 

Conduct. 

 

 

CAFOD – Thank you for your support! 

During Lent, our school community raised £220.33 for CAFOD – Thank you very much for 

your generosity, and well done everyone! 

 


